
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Member. 

 

 

 

 

 

These are difficult times, where the normalcy of everyday life has been turned 

upside down, and our work and social structures have been disrupted, Indeed 

with the closure of the Golf Course any social and or recreational activity has 

also been discontinued.  

The club would like you to think about how the closure of the club has affected 

the life of the free-lance caddy.  These are men and women who earn their 

living by offering their caddy services. With the club on mandatory lock down 

they are unable earn a living and find themselves in difficult circumstances. 

The club would like to ask members who play with a regular caddy, to see if 

they are able to send a “ round of Golf “  fee to those that they know to help 

them through this period until we are once again able to socialise freely. 

This is completely voluntary, but a small gesture would make an enormous 

difference to their well being  

Thank you very much  

John Roper 

General Manager 

 


